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May 29, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Via RESS and Courier 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 2017-2021 Payment Amounts, OEB File Number EB-2016-0152  
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 8, please find attached the submissions of the Quinte Manufacturers 
Association in the above noted proceeding.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
René Veillette 
Steering Committee Chair 
Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
 
Cc: OPG 
 All Intervenors 
 M. McLeod 
 
 
  
 

Quinte Manufacturers Association 
c/o QEDC 

P.O. Box 610 
284 B Wallbridge – Loyalist Road 

Belleville, ON   K8N 5B3 


